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This Week….. 
In our phonic sessions, we learnt the digraphs 
‘oo’ ‘oo’ ‘ar’ and ‘or’. We also learnt the tricky 
words ‘was’ ‘you’ and ‘they’. We have been 
practicing our spelling and spelled words like 
‘food’, ‘book’, ‘park’ and ‘born’.   
 

In maths, we have been ordering numbers 1 to 
5. We had so much fun filling in the missing 
numbers and using the numicon to order 1-5.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In our continuous provision we have continued 
with the winter theme and have had lots of fun 
playing with the different winter resources. In 
the water tray we have been adding the correct 
number of snowballs to the snowflakes. We 
have created our own snowmen picture and 
we’ve been building the tricky words in the 
snow.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Casie Thuo 
Daffodils: Leah Kenny 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and above this 
week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

Toast 

The children really enjoyed following the steps to make 
their own cereal last half term. This half term we are 
going to make our own toast. Please make sure you 

have filled in the consent form on our school app if you 
haven’t done so already. We will continue to do this 

each Monday until the end of this half term. 

On Safari 
 
 

This half term our topic is On Safari. The 
children have had so much fun this week in 
their new role play areas and have had fun 

labelling the different parts of an elephant and 
a flamingo. 

 

Balanceability 

This week the children took part in their first 
Balanceability session. We can’t wait for our next class 

next week.  

 

This half term the children’s PE days are Monday and 
Tuesday. Please can the children wear their PE kits on 

these days. Thank you. 

Reminder 


